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The Complete Short Stories of E. F. Benson - 70+ Titles in One Edition Dec
21 2021 This carefully edited collection has been designed and formatted to
the highest digital standards and adjusted for readability on all devices.
Edward Frederic Benson (1867-1940) was an English novelist, biographer,
memoirist, archaeologist and short story writer. He achieved the big success
with his first novel, the fashionably controversial Dodo, and also with its
sequels, but the greatest success came relatively late in his career with
The Mapp and Lucia series. Benson was also known as a writer of atmospheric,
oblique, and at times humorous or satirical ghost stories. Table of
contents: The Male Impersonator Desirable Residences The Room in the Tower
Gavon's Eve The Dust-Cloud The Confession of Charles Linkworth At Abdul
Ali's Grave The Shootings of Achnaleish How Fear Departed from the Long
Gallery Caterpillars The Cat The Bus-Conductor The Man Who Went Too Far
Between the Lights Outside the Door The Other Bed The Thing in the Hall The
House with the Brick-Kiln The Terror by Night The Countess of Lowndes Square
The Blackmailer of Park Lane The Dance on the Beefsteak The Oriolist In the
Dark The False Step "Puss-cat" There Arose a King The Tragedy of Oliver
Bowman Philip's Safety Razor The Case of Frank Hampden Mrs. Andrews's
Control The Ape "Through" "And the Dead Spake——" The Outcast The Horror-Horn
Machaon Negotium Perambulans At the Farmhouse Inscrutable Dacrees The
Gardener Mr. Tilly's Seance Mrs. Amworth In the Tube Roderick's Story

Reconciliation The Face Spinach Bagnell Terrace A Tale of an Empty House
Naboth's Vineyard Expiation Home Sweet Home "And no Birds Sings" The Corner
House Corstophine The Temple The Step The Bed by the Window James Lamp The
Dance The Hanging of Alfred Wadham Pirates The Wishing-Well The Bath-Chair
Monkeys Christopher Comes Back The Sanctuary Thursday Evenings The Psychical
Mallards The Death Warrant The China Bowl
The Gambler and Other Stories Nov 19 2021 The Gambler and Other Stories is
Fyodor Dostoyevsky's collection of one novella and six short stories
reflecting his own life - indeed, 'The Gambler', a story of a young tutor in
the employment of a formerly wealthy Russian General, was written under a
strict deadline so he could pay off his roulette debts. This volume includes
'Bobok', the tale of a frustrated writer visiting a cemetery and enjoying
the gossip of the dead; 'The Dream of a Ridiculous Man', the story of one
man's plan to commit suicide and the troubling dream that follows, as well
as 'A Christmas Party and a Wedding', 'A Nasty Story' and 'The Meek One'.
Death by Hanging and Other Short Stories Sep 17 2021
Love, Revenge and Other Tales Jun 26 2022 A captivating collection of short
stories from romantic and fantasy novelist, C M Sheasby. Centred around the
theme of love and revenge, tales ranging from a lover's confession to a
romance gone wrong explore the complex gamut of human emotions and ensuing
relationships, both good and bad. Tales past and present, overseas and home,
joyful, tragic or indeed horrific-each swiftly, briefly, enveloping you into
the microcosm of their world.
Gobbi Bonjour and Other Short Stories Jan 10 2021
Young Goodman Brown and Other Short Stories Jun 14 2021
The Overcoat and Other Short Stories Sep 29 2022 Gogol's stories are
admired for their skillful mingling of fantasy and reality, quiet good humor
and use of mundane details — as Gogol put it — "to extract the extraordinary
from the ordinary." Imaginative and timeless, they remain as fresh and
significant today as they were to readers generations ago. This rich
selection of four short stories by the great 19th-century Russian author of
Dead Souls includes "The Nose," a savage satire of incompetent bureaucrats
and the snobbery and complacency of the Russian upper classes; "OldFashioned Farmers," a sketch depicting an elderly couple who live a happy
but simple life in rustic seclusion; "The Tale of How Ivan Ivanovich
Quarrelled with Ivan Nikiforovich," and of Gogol's most famous comic
stories; and "The Overcoat," an exceptionally moving tale — considered a
masterpiece of the form — about a poor and much-ridiculed St. Petersburg
official. Includes a selection from the Common Core State Standards
Initiative: "The Nose."
The Last Message: And Other Short Fiction Dec 29 2019 The Last Message and
other Short Fiction is a collection of forty-five thought-provoking and
entertaining short stories (called flash fiction), that range from science
fiction and fantasy, to every day life. These stories can be read fairly
quickly, thus making the book ideal for reading throughout the day.
Skin and Other Stories Mar 12 2021 How would you get rid of a murder weapon
without causing suspicion? Where would you hide a diamond where no one else
would think of looking? What if you found out that the tattoo on your back
was worth over a million dollars? You will discover that just about anything
is possible in a Roald Dahl story, and here are eleven of his very best.

The Hidden Story of Every Person Oct 31 2022 A collection of short stories
that bend the mind, pull the heartstrings, and explore the eternal questions
of existence. Originally published as videos seen by millions on Robert
Pantano's popular YouTube channel Pursuit of Wonder, The Hidden Story of
Every Person contains thirty-one of Pantano's short fiction stories,
including The Nova Effect, The Last Thought You'll Ever Have, and The
Beginning & End of Humanity. The collection offers wide-ranging
reimaginations of reality, both familiar and distant, comfortable and
unsettling, each story probing into different science and philosophically
driven themes, including the essence of self, the nature of reality, the
role of chance in life, the implications of technology, humanity's place in
the cosmos, the experience of anxiety, regret, compassion, and much more.
The stories contained have been re-edited and improved since their original
publications in video form but broadly remain consistent.
Monkey Tales and Other Short Stories Apr 24 2022 Monkey Tales and other
Short Stories is a collection of 14 short stories based on the author’s life
growing up in East Africa, his global travels, experiences working in Canada
and abroad, and more. Hirji deftly blurs the boundaries between memoir and
fiction, creating vivid characters such as Aziz, who stars prominently in
many stories, along with nefarious biker and monkey gangs, a gruesome toilet
cleaner, a beautiful haunted spirit, endearing old women, sexy girlfriends,
nudes and others who leap off the pages in their largesse. Stories come to
life with Hirji’s vivid prose: you can practically smell the puri bubbling
in oil and feel the victim’s terror when he takes on an unlikely intruder in
a riotous showdown. Although Monkey Tales teases out humour and suspense in
its stories, there’s plenty of poignancy in the collection, too. Whether
facing financial hardship or racial bias, the characters demonstrate
resilience and good nature as they struggle for survival between both
humankind and the animal kingdom. This book is registered with the US
Copyright Office
The Seagull Pirates and Other Short Stories Dec 09 2020 A Collection of
short stories, poems, and tales for children; this book includes works from
Jansen Lyons such as the Seagull Pirates, Ted the Bear, Baby Otter, and Oh
Hero's Helm. The stories are easy to read or listen to, and with over a
hundred pages and just over a dozen pieces of literature, this collection
will bring hours of reading, story telling, and fun for the whole family.
Dusk and Other Stories Sep 25 2019 First published nearly a quarter-century
ago and one of the very few short-story collections to win the PEN/Faulkner
Award, this is American fiction at its most vital—each narrative a
masterpiece of sustained power and seemingly effortless literary grace. Two
New York attorneys newly flush with wealth embark on a dissolute tour of
Italy; an ambitious young screenwriter unexpectedly discovers the true
meaning of art and glory; a rider, far off in the fields, is involved in an
horrific accident—night is falling, and she must face her destiny alone.
These stories confirm James Salter as one of the finest writers of our time.
The Gift of the Magi and Other Short Stories Jul 28 2022 Presents sixteen
short fiction stories by nineteenth-century American author O. Henry,
including the title work about the Christmas sacrifices of a young married
couple.
The Golden Key and Other Short Stories Feb 20 2022 With just the right

flourish of his pen, author James Street takes his readers for a walk in the
footsteps of the men and women who populated the small towns and piney woods
of his beloved home state, Mississippi. Street turns his singular
experiences into moving and thought provoking universal truths — seeing
beyond tarnished exteriors to the treasures within, the enduring legacy of
selflessness, the making of champions, and the capacity of all, no matter
what age, no matter how humble, to find and lose love. Each story is
introduced by a note from the author — gems of thought and background
information that further enhance the timeless contents of this collection.
These short stories were originally published in such magazines as Saturday
Evening Post, Good Housekeeping, and The American Magazine. This collection
includes the original short stories, The Biscuit Eater and Weep No More My
Lady which were later expanded into two of Mr. Street's most famous and wellloved books. Included: • The Golden Key • In Full Glory Reflected • The Old
Gordon Place • Weep No More, My Lady • Please Come Home, My Lady • Buck and
Fo' Bits • The Crusaders • Pud'n and Tayme • They Know How • The Road To
Gettysburg • All Out With Sherman • Set the Wild Echoes Flying • The Biscuit
Eater • The House
Mona and Other Tales Aug 24 2019 Includes the stories of a young boy who
recognizes evil for the first time, a writer struggling to balance the
demands of creativity and fame, and common people coping with the changes of
exile and revolution.
The Island of Naked Women Aug 17 2021 The Island of Naked Women is a
collection weird and often ridiculous short stories by world renowned author
Jonathan Altvater. Inside you will find a story about a rapping cockroach
man that warns people about the end of the world. There is a story about
scientists doing experiments in the 90s trying to unlock the secrets of
saving pornographic images on floppy disks. I don't want to give away the
ending, but you won't believe what happens in the story about Donald Trump
eating macaroni and cheese. The stories are brisk and easy to read as long
as you have an open mind that enjoys seeing the world turned on it's head
and an affinity towards the absurd.
A Haunted House And Other Short Stories Jul 24 2019 This book is a result
of an effort made by us towards making a contribution to the preservation
and repair of original classic literature. In an attempt to preserve,
improve and recreate the original content, we have worked towards: 1. Typesetting & Reformatting: The complete work has been re-designed via
professional layout, formatting and type-setting tools to re-create the same
edition with rich typography, graphics, high quality images, and table
elements, giving our readers the feel of holding a 'fresh and newly'
reprinted and/or revised edition, as opposed to other scanned & printed
(Optical Character Recognition - OCR) reproductions. 2. Correction of
imperfections: As the work was re-created from the scratch, therefore, it
was vetted to rectify certain conventional norms with regard to
typographical mistakes, hyphenations, punctuations, blurred images, missing
content/pages, and/or other related subject matters, upon our consideration.
Every attempt was made to rectify the imperfections related to omitted
constructs in the original edition via other references. However, a few of
such imperfections which could not be rectified due to
intentional\unintentional omission of content in the original edition, were

inherited and preserved from the original work to maintain the authenticity
and construct, relevant to the work. We believe that this work holds
historical, cultural and/or intellectual importance in the literary works
community, therefore despite the oddities, we accounted the work for print
as a part of our continuing effort towards preservation of literary work and
our contribution towards the development of the society as a whole, driven
by our beliefs. We are grateful to our readers for putting their faith in us
and accepting our imperfections with regard to preservation of the
historical content. HAPPY READING!
Nikolai Gogol, Short Stories Collection Oct 26 2019 Nikolai Vasilievich
Gogol (1809 - 1852) was a Ukrainian-born Russian dramatist, novelist and
short story writer. Considered by his contemporaries one of the preeminent
figures of the natural school of Russian literary realism, later critics
have found in Gogol's work a fundamentally romantic sensibility, with
strains of Surrealism and the grotesque. His early works, such as Evenings
on a Farm Near Dikanka, were influenced by his Ukrainian upbringing,
Ukrainian culture and folklore. His later writing satirised political
corruption in the Russian Empire (The Government Inspector, Dead Souls),
leading to his eventual exile. The novel Taras Bulba (1835) and the play
Marriage (1842), along with the short stories "Diary of a Madman," "The Tale
of How Ivan Ivanovich Quarreled with Ivan Nikiforovich," "The Portrait" and
"The Carriage," round out the tally of his best-known works. In this book:
The Mantle and Other Stories Translator: Claud Field The Inspector-General
Translator: Thomas Seltzer Dead Souls Translator: D. J. Hogarth Taras Bulba
and Other Tales
The Good Samaritan and 6 Other Short Stories Nov 27 2019 A collection of
feel good short stories, some with a moral, others with just a thought that
it only takes one action to change the course of your life forever and
become master of your own destiny.
The Hidden Girl and Other Stories Jun 02 2020 From award-winning author Ken
Liu comes his much anticipated second volume of short stories. Ken Liu is
one of the most lauded short story writers of our time. This collection
includes a selection of his science fiction and fantasy stories from the
last five years—sixteen of his best—plus a new novelette. In addition to
these seventeen selections, The Hidden Girl and Other Stories also features
an excerpt from book three in the Dandelion Dynasty series, The Veiled
Throne.
Grandpa Tell Us A Story and Other Short Stories Jul 04 2020 This book
contain 14 short stories in all - 8 from the -Grandpa Tell Us A Storyseries and then 6 more as individuals. The stories in the -Grandpa- series
are titled as such: Story #1 - How Did You Meet Grandma, Story #2 - Have You
Ever Been Scared, Story #3 - Have You Ever Shot Anyone, Story #4 - Have You
Ever Been Lost, Story #5 - Have You Ever Been To A Drive-in, Story #6 - Were
You Ever Sick As A Child, Story #7 - Any Special Moments In The Woods, Story
#8 - No Questions For Grandpa This Time. Grandpa answers each one of these
questions with a story. The Titles of the remaining 6 stories are: On The
Ridge, A New Beginning, The Homestead, Hunting A Spooked Tom, A Walk In The
Snow and His First Love.
A Pair of Silk Stockings and Other Short Stories Aug 29 2022 Includes nine
masterful portraits of black and white inhabitants of Louisiana's bayou and

urban areas. Written with grace, delicate humor, and a keen understanding of
the female psyche.
The Pacific and Other Stories Sep 05 2020 A dazzling collection of short
stories by Mark Helprin, bestselling author of Winter's Tale, which is now a
major motion picture starring Colin Farrell, Jessica Brown Findlay, Russell
Crowe, William Hurt, and Jennifer Connelly The Pacific and Other Stories is
a collection of sixteen stories that display the remarkable scope,
incomparable wit, and deft prose that have come to be Mark Helprin's
signature. A British paratrooper jumps into occupied territory; the 1958 New
York Yankees gain an unexpected teammate in a puny, teenaged Hasidic Jew; a
September 11th widow receives an astonishing gift from the contractor
working on her new apartment—these and other stories exhibit the constantly
changing variety of the ocean itself, the peaks and troughs of life.
Lighthearted, glittering fables are met with starker tales that sound the
depths of sacrifice and duty. The Pacific and Other Stories is a
resplendent, powerful collection of lasting substance and emotional import.
Hyena & Other Short Stories May 26 2022
Change, and Other Short Stories about Contemporary Alaska Feb 29 2020
Fiction about life in Alaska during the last twenty years.
A Place to Dream and other short stories Aug 05 2020 A fourth book of feelgood short stories about families, romance and relationships. Perfect coffeebreak reading for fans of women’s fiction. A Place to Dream: A woodland
valley is a place of bittersweet memories. A Country Girl at Heart: Leo's
jet-setting lifestyle is something Gemma can't live with any more. My
Brother Bill: An encounter in a country lane has a strange effect on Sam's
big brother. Following the Dream: Everyone has a dream. Might Alice's be
about to come true? Ernie's Day Out: Ernie is feeling his age but a trip
down memory lane proves to be just what he needs. Time to Choose: Penelope's
family want her to join them in Australia, but how can she leave the village
where she grew up? Josh and the New Baby: Josh longs to be noticed but his
mother is just too busy with the new baby.
Jenny Green Teeth and Other Short Stories Jul 16 2021
The Connection And Other Short Stories Mar 24 2022 The Connection And Other
Short Stories is a fiction series of stories that takes you into the lives
of the characters that you will feel that you are CONNECTED by their love,
heartaches, tragedies and triumphs.
Lunch with the Alien and Other Short, Short Stories Jun 22 2019 A
collection of short stories by Greg Roensch
Vandelier's Song Mar 31 2020 The stories in this book are tales of eleven
people and eleven destinies. Vandelier has not had a drink in months.
Something happens that throws him back into the old habituals. Cliff is
sitting with his revolver in his hand in front of the TV, waiting for the
evening to end. You have to live as you teach, or? Ella returns to her youth
and experiences anguish before meeting her father again. Lucille is
intimidated by violence and turns back to her bookkeeping.
The Co-wife and Other Stories Nov 07 2020 Premchand Is India . . . If You
Haven T Read Premchand, You Have Missed Out On A Lot The Hindu Considered
One Of The Greatest Fiction Writers In Hindi, Munshi Premchand (1880 1936)
Wrote Over Three Hundred Short Stories, A Dozen Novels And Two Plays Over A
Prolific Career Spanning Three Decades. Though Best Known For His Stories

Exposing The Horrors Of Poverty And Social Injustice, He Wrote On A Variety
Of Themes With Equal Facility Romance, Satire, Social Dramas, Nationalist
Tales, And Yarns Steeped In Folklore. The Co-Wife And Other Stories Brings
Together Twenty Classic Tales Of Premchand Which Provide A Glimpse Of The
Author S Extraordinary Range And Diversity. While Some Cast A Harrowing Look
At Poverty, Reflecting Premchand S Sympathy With The Underdog, Others Expose
Human Foibles Without Being Judgmental And Tackle Gender Politics In A
Humorous And Ironic Manner. This Collection Also Includes An Imaginative
Foray Into Historical Fiction, A Nostalgic Look At Childhood, A Comic
Exploration Of The Theme Of Women S Autonomy, And Stories That Reveal The
Writer S Profound Empathy With Animals. Ruth Vanita S Sensitive Translation
Captures The Power And Beauty Of Premchand S Language, Conveying The Nuances
Of The Original And Bringing To Life The Author S Inherent Humanism.
The Day Zacarias Slew the Dragon and Other Short Stories Apr 12 2021
The Art & Craft of the Short Story Oct 07 2020 Veteran story-writer
DeMarinis provides his thoughts on various aspects of writing--plot,
character, point of view--and also on not writing, which he claims is part
of every writer's life and should be accepted as such. DeMarinis illustrates
his insights with numerous examples from many different kinds of short
stories, and includes exercises for aspiring writers. - Publisher.
Death By Murder & Other Short Stories Jan 22 2022 1815 AD, East India
Company is fast encroaching upon monarchies and domains. The kingdom of
Chhatargarh however stands strong under the rule of Raja Prithviratan Singh.
His leadership and farsightedness have kept the Kingdom protected until one
day when he suddenly dies in a freak accident. All hell breaks loose as
Chhatargarh spirals into depths of peril. Can its ministers help save the
now headless dominion from falling into the hands of the British or being
plundered by the Pindaris?A mysterious occurrence catapults Ajit and Anu
into an uncharted territory of horrors. With each of them and their young
child separated, they have nowhere to go. Can they find their way back or
will they perish in their new found phobias?A ruthless criminal murders an
old man for money. Little does he know what shall fall upon him due to this
heinous crime. Can his conscience break the profanity or will he be
entangled in it for life?September 1947, the Indian subcontinent has just
been liberated and partitioned, the new situation has proved to be an
unimaginable catastrophe for the common people. A family travels from Lahore
to Delhi aboard the Frontier Mail experiencing extreme horrors enroute. Will
they be able to realise their dream of reaching newfound land or will the
perils of partition be too extreme upon them to survive?Six Petite Tales:I.
A shopkeeper seeks blessings from a beggar, gets double of what he seeks.II.
It’s late and Deepika finds no transport with shadows lurking all
around.III. Ayan and Seema alight at a railway station late in the night.IV.
Sarla wants her brother to evacuate their ancestral house.V. Like, comment
and share...is this all that a social media post generates?VI. Ankur’s
father is on life support, a critical medicine is required to keep him
alive.“Your Mind is a Quiver, tongue a bow and words are arrows, use them
wisely
The First Prince May 14 2021 So what is this about, you must be wondering?
What kind of book have you stumbled across, and what genre should it be
pigeonholed into? Fantasy is probably what most people would say. Fantasy

that has been heavily influenced by Mythology. Of course, that is how
fantasy started, before the fantasy genre was based on the fantasy genre. So
we have stories about a world called Kel, and an author is telling you it is
a mythology infused fantasy world- where does that take us? The long
standing joke is that if The Princess Bride and Conan the Barbarian hooked
up in Narnia and had a baby- that would be Kel. Kel is a fiction series
inspired by a variety of mythologies, literature, and to a lesser extent
films and popular culture. In this collection of short stories, readers will
meet a handful of key characters that are featured in the first novel, 'A
Prince of the North.' This collection also serves to give the reader an idea
of the different tones they will find from one story to another. 'The First
Prince' and 'Killing them Softly' are pretty much straight up adventure
stories. If you crave some swashbuckling adventure mixed with some magic and
some weirdness, those stories should satisfy. 'A Little Cash, A Pair of
Dice, and a Bottle or Two of Ambrosia' introduces The Goblin Market, a
strange place where characters from any number of worlds might cross over
into Kel. In this case, a few characters meet for the first time and see
what kind of deal they can strike. 'Assassin!' is intended as a 'creepy
story for kids'. I want to describe it as a horror story, but I think that
can give the wrong idea. It is a bit creepy, it is definitely dark. I would
suggest reading it before you try reading it to a child, or letting a child
read it themselves. If you have a child that is afraid of the dark, it is
probably not the story for them. If you have a child who, like I was, wanted
to know what was in the dark, they might enjoy it. Finally, 'The Steward of
House Alléchant' is a little more on the intrigue side, introducing a few
characters that feature prominently in the first novel, and in some
following stories.
Sylvan Feb 08 2021 The author invites you into a world of imagination;
where fairies protect, soothe, romance and engage with humans; where justice
or jealousy is meted out by tooth and claw or phantom. Here is a place where
a split personality is not the only answer to a mystery, ghosts hover in
limbo and reincarnation allows communication from beyond the pale. Enjoy
tales of enchantment that might bring a tear to your eye or a smile to your
lips. One tale takes the reader back to another century while another is as
current and trendy as a popular tourist attraction in San Francisco,
California. This collection is sure to entice the reader to enjoy story
after story and, perhaps, to read them again and again.
Basil Blossoms and Other Short Stories Oct 19 2021
Tales Along the Paper Road and Other Short Stories Jan 28 2020
The White People and Other Weird Stories May 02 2020 Classic tales of the
fantastic, creepy and weird, with a foreword from the award-winning director
of The Shape of Water Guillermo Del Toro Machen's weird tales of the creepy
and fantastic finally come to Penguin Classics. With an introduction from
S.T. Joshi, editor of American Supernatural Tales, The White People and
Other Weird Stories is the perfect introduction to the father of weird
fiction. The title story "The White People" is an exercise in the bizarre
leaving the reader disoriented and on edge. From the first page, Machen
turns even fundamental truths upside-down, as his character Ambrose
explains, "there have been those who have sounded the very depths of sin,
who all their lives have never done an 'ill deed'" setting the stage for a

tale entirely without logic. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been
the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world.
With more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf
of the best works throughout history and across genres and disciplines.
Readers trust the series to provide authoritative texts enhanced by
introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
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